
 

October 2024 

 Dear Parents and Carers,  

New York Trip- Expression of Interest 

The RGS Art, RS and Psychology Departments are delighted to inform you of our upcoming trip to New York 

in October 2025. The trip already has a few confirmed places but we are looking to open the opportunity 

to more prospective students, including students currently in Year 8 to Year 12 (Year 9 to Year 13 in 2025). 

The trip may be of particular interest to Art, RS and Psychology students as we will be exploring the 

development of the Civil Rights Movements and the background of prejudice upon which it arose, the 

impact of media on human psyche, behaviour and attitudes, and creative influence. However, it is not 

exclusive to these students, as it is also a remarkable opportunity to experience the culture of two 

cosmopolitan and vibrant cities. Some of the highlights of the trip include. 

● Visit to 9/11 Memorial  

● Harlem Civil Rights Guided Walking Tour and meeting with a Veteran of the Civil Rights 

Movement  

● Visit to the Museum of Modern Art   

● Broadway Theatre Performance (show TBA) 

● Ferry to Liberty and Ellis Island 

The current provisional cost of the trip will be approximately £2200 which may decrease depending 

on the demand.  

For those who have not signed up for the trip as of yet, please can you scan the QR code and fill in 

the Microsoft form as an expression of interest. From here, we will send you the letter with the full 

breakdown of what the activities include.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Francis    Mr Webb    Mrs Watson  

Subject Leader: Art  Subject Leader: RS                    Subject Leader: Psychology 

gcf@rgshw.com  jxw@rgshw.com   jmw@rgshw.com   
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